
Strictly Business 

As I sit back and write my final President's Message, I am overwhelmed as I reflect on what our Association 
accomplished in 2007. 

We hosted several exciting events at some of Northern California's best venues. We listened to a few highly 
entertaining and inspirational guest speakers, like former USGA President Sandy Tatum, NFL Hall of Famer Jim 
Tunney, and our newest Honorary Member, Bob Murphy, best known as The Voice of Stanford Sports. We 
also expanded our knowledge base through educational presentations from Dr. Ali Harivandi, Patrick Gross, Dr. 
Bradley Klein, Mike McCullough, and Dr. Frank Wong, just to name a few. 

Our "Thru The Green" newsletter continues to be one of the best in the business thanks to Ken Williams, CGCS 
- Editor, Man-Yin Tang - Publisher, Barbara Mikel - Association Manager, and Emmy Moore Minister - Media 
Consultant. In 2007 our Board of Directors stepped into the 21st century and began utilizing GCSAA webcasts 
to host a few of our board meetings. The webcasting has been successful and allows us to communicate 
virtually, and efficiently attend to chapter business based from each of our own facilities. 

o < 
cn (/) 
LU 
S 
C/> 

JASON GREEN 
San Jose Country Club 

The Association continues to be financially sound with the professional help of Barbara, and investing in CDs 
to maximize our banking dollar. This past fall, we adopted a new logo aligning ourselves with the GCSAA. All 
of this was capped off with a spectacular 75th Anniversary celebration at Sequoyah CC, proving that while our Association is rich with history, it 
also remains strong and solid as ever. 

There is an old saying that states: "If you want to be successful, you need to surround yourself with successful people." This statement proved 
true in '07, as I was very fortunate to serve on the BOD surrounded by many capable people. It never ceases to amaze me of how professionally 
diverse and supportive superintendents really are. 

And all of this success stems from the numerous volunteer hours from our directors, members, and vendor support at our events, individual 
members serving on committees, and our Association Manager, Barbara, and our Media Consultant, Emmy. These individuals are the lifeline of our 
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• 65" and 90" hydraulic tree spades • Serviced 51 bay area golf courses • Proud member of the GCSANC 
Allow for the transplanting of any tree without Our first golf course was Ridgemark in 1972, John Amaz supports and contributes 
damaging the fragile root system...successfully!!! over 30 years ago! to the GCSANC since 2000. 

Call John Arnaz and let the TREE PROS perform their tree moving magic on your next project!" 

We guarantee the success of 0 

the tree transplant for up to 
one year or we'll transplant 

another in its place! 

http://www.treemovingexperts.com


January 7 
Annual Meeting 

San Jose Country Club 

February 11-12 
GCSAA Regional Seminars 
Crown Plaza Pleasanton 

March 
USGA NCGA GCSANC 

April - May 
Field Day 

June 
Superintendent Pro 

www.lesco.com 
Your 24/7 source for everything you need 

to keep your course beautiful 
* w 

Anaheim 

Concord 

Palm Desert 

Petaluma 

Rancho Cordova 

Roseville 

San Diego 

San Jose 

Upland 

Log onto wwwAesco.com to find 
the location nearest you or call 

800.321.5325 

LESCO is a registered trademark of LESCO Technologies, LLC 
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THE PRESIDENT'S 
MESSAGE 

Association. Without them, we would be in dire straights. 

I am truly grateful for all of the support we have received this past 
year. The generous financial contributions from our Affiliate Members 
were awesome. Without our loyal Affiliate supporters, we'd be unable 
to host such high-caliber events. They continue to give month after 
month, year after year, and in return, deserve our support. Please 
remember them when you are considering products or services for 
your facility. 

A huge thank-you to all the volunteers, host superintendents, 
participants, and again, our sponsors who've contributed to our 
success in 2007! 

Finally, please mark your calendar for our Annual Meeting at San Jose 
Country Club on January 7th, 2008. Hope to see everyone there. 

TARGET. 

Developing Great 
Relationships 
Target Specialty Products has delivered value to 
golf course superintendents for over 35 years. 
We deliver value in the form of: 
Complete Product 
Line including: 

• Fertilizers 

• Herbicides 

• Fungicides 

• Insecticides 

• Spray Equipment 

• Safety Equipment 

• Soil Conditioners & Amendments 

Seminars & Training 

Written Recommendations 

Call Target Specialty Products for all your turf pest 
management needs< 

Target Specialty Products 
Delivering Value 
IS09002 San Jose, CA 

800-767-0719 
W. Sacramento, CA 
800-533-0816 

Visit us on the Web at: www.target-specialty.com 

http://www.lesco.com
http://www.target-specialty.com



